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Rodriguez, Rachel

From: Verbick, Jim
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 8:03 AM
To: Rodriguez, Rachel
Subject: FW: Old Sugar Distillery Comments for ALRC July 17th

 
 
From: Dan Nordstrom <dnordst@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 10:47 PM 
To: Verbick, Jim <JVerbick@cityofmadison.com>; Rummel, Marsha <district6@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Old Sugar Distillery Comments for ALRC July 17th 

 
Hello, 
 
I am concerned about the license for the Old Sugar Distillery for a Entertainment and Class B license. I lived on 
Northern Ct. for several years as well as on the 400 block of S. Dickinson. It is not an appropriate place to have 
a bar with live music, even if the curfew is at Midnight. The residents of 1459 E. Main Street include many 
people with disabilities who may be disturbed by the noise from close proximity to this establishment. Also, any 
increase in capacity at this venue or others in the area of Williamson St. and Atwood Avenue will further add to 
problems created by a high level Alcohol Outlet Density. 
 
Thank you for considering the effect of this change to the neighbors. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dan Nordstrom 
136 Talmadge St. 
 


